CLARENCE V. BECK
ATTORNEY GENERAL

ASSISTANTS
J. S PARKER
THEO. F. VARNER
MORTON B. COLE
WM. E. SCOTT
C. GLENN MORRIS
R. M. KIMBALL, CHIEF CLERK

STATE OF KANSAS

OFFICE OF ATTORNEY GENERAL

TOPEKA

September 21, 1937

Mr. Forrest C. Allen, Director Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am sorry that Richard Hanna has not enrolled at the University. You were courteous and kind to him and also to me in giving us a portion of your time last summer.

I have not heard from the boy, and assumed he had consumated his plan by enrolling at the University. I am writing him today, and will find out about it.

With kind personal regards,

Clarence V. Beck Attorney General

CVB: J